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Wednesday 30th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Flu Vaccination Catch Up - Wednesday 30th November 

 

The Health Service is attending school this afternoon to 'catch up' with any children who were 

absent when they came to school at the beginning of November.  

 

If you have given consent for your child to have the vaccination and they were absent on the day 

they will have it this afternoon.  

 

If your child has had their vaccination elsewhere, please let us know as it is NOT advisable for 

anybody to have 2 flu vaccinations. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 


